
On Tuesday, December 6th National Grid will be 
onsite working on Daryl Drive from Parking Plaza 21 
thru Parking Plaza 23.  
 
PLEASE DO NOT PARK on either side of Daryl 
Drive where it is coned and taped off. As always 
please use caution. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and 
cooperation. 
 


